
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 19, 2021  

To: House Committee on Judiciary; others 

Re: I OPPOSE [HB 2543]... I don't own a gun but, I have many friends that do. 

It is a scientific fact, the criminal element always have access to firearms. 

We need permanent criminal control-not gun control. 

I don't believe in "background checks" and or any interferences with the Second Amendment to our 

sacred Constitution. 

I fully support law enforcement personnel especially; the Oregon State Police which I feel is understaffed, 

under paid and underappreciated. 

Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                      /s/ David S. Wall 
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